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| OPPOSE Bill SB 210 for these reasons:

1) The Mail-in- Ballot system Oregon has now works. Why are you trying to “fix”
something that’s not broken.

2) This system has worked since 1987.

3) This system encompasses everyone with an address. Many people, for many
reasons,

would not be able to make it to a physical voting place. We see this over and over
again in places like Mississippi with their voter suppression laws.

4) Hopefully that is not the end game. Because that would be voter fraud.
5) And Oregon, having had the system since 1987 has always taken pride in this

system that allows all their citizens to vote.
Please do not pass the this bill!



